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Dear Editor-In-Chief and reviewers 

Thank you for your letter dated June 16. We were pleased to know that our work was 

rated as potentially acceptable for publication in Journal, subject to adequate 

revision. We have tried our best to revise the manuscript according to your kind and 

construction comments and suggestions. The responses to the comments are given 

below. 

Reviewer #1:  

Comments 1: The figures of immunostaining which suggests HAL (especially, CK18, 

AFP, and GPC-3) should be presented.  

Responses 1: The figures of immunostaining which suggests HAL (especially, CK18, 

AFP, and GPC-3) has been presented in the revision manuscript (Figure 2A, B, C and 

D). 

Comments 2: Overall English usage needs polishing.  

Responses 2: We have carefully scrutinized the manuscript, and made corresponding 

revisions including some typos, grammatical errors and long sentences. In addition, 

the expression of the manuscript has been improved with the help of a professional 



English language editing company. 

Reviewer #2:  

Comments 1: The author did not mention regarding IRB issue.  

Responses 1: The study has passed the ethical review of clinical research ethics 

committee of the first affiliated hospital, Zhejiang university school of medicine. And 

the approval letter would be provided in the supplementary materials. 

Comments 2: the English language needed to be polished.  

Responses 2: We have carefully scrutinized the manuscript, and made corresponding 

revisions including some typos, grammatical errors and long sentences. In addition, 

the expression of the manuscript has been improved with the help of a professional 

English language editing company. 

We sincerely hope that this revised manuscript has addressed all your comments and 

suggestions. We appreciated for reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the 

correction will meet with approval. Once again, thank you very much for 

your comments and suggestions. 

Round 2

Dear Editors:  The relevant reviewers' comments and our response are presented 

below. We hope that the revised version of the manuscript will be acceptable for 

publication in your journal. I look forward to hearing from you soon. With all my 

best regards! Sincerely yours, Corresponding author: Mei Tian Suggestions:  Specific 

comments of peer reviewer: Revised manuscript was well written. It is unclear that 

which part of the body did skin lesion is found at. Answer: We have described this 

part in the physical examination section. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Peng Shen Ph.D 

Jul. 23th, 2022 


